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BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 

February 8, 2021 
 

Ms. Christine E. Long, Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

EB-2020-0188 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Leave to Construct Application – Power 

Downtown Toronto – Delay Request for Reply Submission 
 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) is in receipt of all submissions provided by intervenors in 

the aforementioned proceeding.  The current procedural order requires Hydro One’s reply 

submission to be provided to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) and intervenors by February 12, 

2021.   Hydro One is requesting a one week delay to February 19, 2021, for the reply submission 

date.  

 

Hydro One’s request is predicated on a scheduled meeting between Hydro One, the City of Toronto 

and CreateTO that is focused on continuing discussions regarding the temporary property rights at 

75 Elizabeth Street documented in the City of Toronto’s submission.   The meeting is scheduled 

to take place on February 16, 2021. Given that all other intervenor submissions have been 

supportive of the leave to construct application, Hydro One submits that the intent of the one week 

delay is to assist the OEB prior to rendering a decision by addressing the one outstanding 

intervenor issue on this leave to construct application.  
 

This correspondence has been filed electronically through the OEB’s regulatory electronic submission 

system. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 

c/ EB-2020-0188 Intervenors (Electronic only) 


